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Welcome  
Nau Mai Haere Mai   

Fáilte  

 

Maligayang pagdating  
Welkom 

Willkommen 
ɼʦʙʨʦ ʧʦʞʘʣʦʚʘʪʴ 

Afio mai 
Malo e lelei  

Selamat datang  
Bienvenida 

Ahlan Wa Sahlan  
Velkommen 

Salam 
Croeso 
Youkoso 
Mabuhay 

Kia ora te whanau, 
Welcome to our bumper newsletter this week covering events from Week 2 ïWeek 4. Please 
remember to join our Facebook page and share our stories with your friends by using the share 
button.  
 
CAR BOOT SALE THIS WEEKEND  
The PTA are really looking forward to working with you all to present a great Car Boot Sale on 
Saturday. Most of all we hope you bring your friends and family to enjoy the atmosphere, grab 
some bargains and taste some yummy cakes.   
 
Catholic Character 
óHaere TukunaéGo, You Are Sentéô 
The Synod of the Archdiocese of Wellington 
was held over the weekend of 15ï17 
September 2017 and attended by 320 
participants from parishes, schools, religious 
orders and Archdiocesan bodies. The 
Archbishop of Wellington, Cardinal John 
Dew, has accepted the recommendations made by the participants and is now promulgating ï 
formally declaring ï the recommendations as the directions and priorities for the Archdiocese to 
help shape and lead its direction now and for coming years.  
Within your family copy of the WelCom you will find the Synod 17 lift out. We encourage you to 
read it and spend time thinking how you might help the Otari Parish and our Archdiocese grow in 
these areas of ministry. 
 
Summer Soccer 
The team at Kelly Sports will make a call at 1pm each Friday as to whether the games are 
cancelled. Please ensure that you are ready for your child to play each Friday as this greatly 
effects the other team members if players pull out on the day.  
 
Enrolments for 2018 
To help with the planning of classes in 2018 it is important that we are aware of any new 
enrolments. If you have a child turning 5 in 2018 please get in contact with us to enrol them for 
the next school year. In addition if you have family or friends who are considering enrolling their 
children please encourage them to contact our office so we can arrange a meeting to share our 
wonderful school with them.  
Please also let us know if your family is relocating as it helps us to plan appropriate farewells for 
your child/children. 
 
PTA Fundraisers- Calendar Art   
These are now available to be viewed in person or on our school website for ordering. The orders 
will close on Monday 13 November. Order costs and information will be emailed to all families 
and downloadable from the website.  https://www.cardinalmckeefry.school.nz/current-pta-
fundraising-events/view-calendar-art/ order form can be found at the bottom of the page. 
 
Weetbix Try Teams  
We have registered our school for the Weetbix Kids TRYathlon in Wellington at Kilbirnie Park on 
Sunday 18 March 2018. We had a large number of students complete this last year. The swim is 
located in the 50m heated indoor pool in the Regional Aquatic Centre. The Transitional Area is 
located outside of the pool complex on nearby fields, and the bike and leg runs are around the 
Kilbirnie field and surrounding streets. Students can compete in a team or individually. When 
entering, you can join our school team by choosing our school from the list. Early bird rates are 
available now.  
https://tryathlon.co.nz/ 

Upcoming DatesðTerm 4 
Week 4 
Thurs 9/11 School Photos Day 
Mandarin Lessons 
2:15pm Assembly R2 
Fri 10/11 Western Zones Athletics Year 4-8 
Sat 11/11 10-2:30pm Car Boot Sale 
Week 5 
Tuesday 14/11 Pizza lunch 
Wednesday 15/11 Walking School Bus 
from Otari 
9am School Prayers 
Thursday 16/11 Mandarin Lessons 
Fri 17/11 Postponement day Western 
Zones Athletics Year 4-8 
Week 6  
Tech Week Room 1 
Mon 20/11 1pm  Dean OôBrien Imaginer 
(writer of 'Jingle Bells, Rudolph Smells') ï 
Year 6 writing workshop 
1:45pm Dean OôBrien Imaginer Show 
(Bowen Child Care joining with us) 
Tues 21/11 Interzone Athletics 
Wed 22/11 Walking School Bus from Otari 
9am School Prayers 
Thurs 23/11 Mandarin Lessons 
2:15pm Assembly Room 5 

Ngǖ mihi nui,  Tania Savage  

 2 0 1 7  T e r m : 
Term  4 
Mon 16 Oct- Tues 19 Dec 
Teacher Only Day Tues 24 Oct 
Tues 19 Decï School finishes at 
lunchtime 

Ra whanau kia koe é To JJ, who celebrated his 
birthday on 4 Nov, and happy birthday to Anisha 
whose birthday was also on the 4 Nov.   

Happy birthday to Oscar, who celebrates his birthday 
today, and happy birthday to Quinn who celebrates his 
birthday on 11 Nov. 

Ngǖ Rerenga Kǿrero ñ Maori 
Phrase of the Week  

pƅnui(tia): read   

He pai ki a koe 

te  pƅnui pukapuka? 

Do you like to  read  books?  

http://www.omniglot.com/soundfiles/russian/welcome_ru.mp3
https://www.cardinalmckeefry.school.nz/current-pta-fundraising-events/view-calendar-art/
https://www.cardinalmckeefry.school.nz/current-pta-fundraising-events/view-calendar-art/
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Camp  
Last week, the year 7ôs and 8ôs went on a 4 day camp trip to El Rancho. We split into 2 groups and went around the camp site 

doing lots of fun activities. The stand out activities we did were Adrenalin forest, Kayaking and tramping up Kapiti Island. The 

instructors were all very helpful and made it even better. We all had so much fun together! Camp was definitely the highlight of 

this year! 

 
 

Otari Parish News 
 
Remembrance Mass- Wednesday 22nd  November 2017 at 7:00pm 
 

We warmly welcome members of our parish pastoral area and school communities to our 
Remembrance Mass on Wednesday 22nd November at 7:00pm at St Teresaôs Church. 

This mass is a celebration for all members of our parish community, but in particular those 
who have suffered the loss of a loved one over the past year. We will remember those 
special people and thank God for the time that we have shared with them. We also celebrate 
the wonderful memories that we hold of our loved ones. 

You are invited to bring a photo or memento of your loved one to place on the altar before 
mass.  Please gather in the foyer before Mass so that we can light a candle for our loved 

ones, which Fr Ron will bless. We will enter the church together to the opening hymn, placing our candles on the altar. 

Please join us in this special celebration which will be followed with a glass of wine in our church foyer. 
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The Cardinal Strikers had a win over the Red Pumaôs 5-1.  Tullis took out the MVP award for some impressive  
goal scoring.  A great team effort with solid goalie defence by Dominic and Nicholas.  

Below: Flynn as a member of the Wellington Primary Schools Rugby Representative Team 2017 form the Guard of 
Honour for the Wellington Lions in the Championship final last Friday night. 

Term Dates 2018 
 
Term 1 Thursday 1 February to Friday 13 April. 
(Includes Easter holidays. School closed from  
Friday 30 March ïTuesday 3 April). 
 
Term 2 Monday 30 April to Friday 5 July.  
(Please note Teacher Only day Tuesday 5 June). 
 
Term 3 Monday 23 July to Friday 31 September. 
 
Term 4 Monday 15 October to Tuesday 18  
December.  


